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THE BULLY 
Number 40 : 1 May 2013 

May is Open Month   
 

Dinner Bookings  
& Makeup’s 
 
South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 
Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 
0413 743 601 before 10 am 
 
Bunbury: 
Parade Hotel 
Monday 
6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 
 
Bunbury Leschenault: 
Lighthouse Beach Resort 
Wednesday 
12.00 for 12.30pm start 
0427 192828 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury
.org 
 
Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 
10am by phone or email on  
9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 
deanandgail@hotmail.com   
 
Send Contributions & 
Information for the Bully 
to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 
CELEBRATIONS      
 4/4- 10/4, 2013 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

3rd Rod Downe 
6th Jim Hill 

4th Michelle Keyser N/A N/A 

    

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 8 May, 2013 
 

 
 

MONTHLY KEYNOTE SPEAKER; LOCAL  ISSUES 
Simon Frayne 

Author and Management Consultant 
@ Rose Hotel  

 

Quote of the week:   
Most time a change is not as good as a 
holiday. 

Just Add Water. 
This week’s guest speakers were Colin Percival, Project Manager for 
the Southern Seawater Desalination Expansion Project at Binningup 
and Water Corporation’s Community Engagement Officer, Natasha 
Glass.  Natasha gave an overview of where WA is in terms of a 
growing population and future plans to become less reliant on rain 
water and choosing climate independent sources. This was followed 
by Colin Percival who explained how desalination worked and talked 
us through the development of the Expansion Phase of the project. 
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Special Guests and some fun and games 

 

 
Our special guests this week, included our 
guest speakers, but we also welcomed RYE 
student Mami Imaoka, from Osaka in Japan.  
Mami was introduced to a number of members 
before joining her host “mum and dad” , Val and 
Trevor Wilson for dinner. Mami has 
commenced school at Manea College and will 
got “on safari’ late next week. 

 
 
 
Well here is the evidence if ever you 
doubted that Len eats buns for a living.  Not 
1 not 2 but 3- and he hid another because 
he couldn’t balance it! Ever thought of 
becoming a baker! 
 

 
 

Committee Reports 
 
Trevor Wilson, International and Community; Requested that if any members 
were doing something interesting or going anywhere locally, that RYE student , 
Mami was not exclusive to host families.   
 
Give a Dame; Give a can is on this Sunday and Trevor needs one more ute and a 
couple of extra helpers. 
 
President Stephen Hinton; On Sunday 19 May is Assembly day for all up and 
coming or incoming committee members.  The day is designed to give members with 
responsibilities some insight into their role and responsibilities.  Sandro will organize 
a bus to transport members from Bunbury to Collie. 
 
Family of the late Eric Hodgson, thanked members  for the respect shown to them 
and Eric with the Guard of honour last week. 
 

Weekly  Competition 
 Len Andel  sold over 84  tickets tonight.  On this day in 1770, the first burial took 

place on Australian soil.  On this day Osama bin Laden was killed. Some were 
not so sure? 
The Jackpot remains and will go up next week to over $150.  Prize winners this 
evening were Cedric Getley, Murray Harris and Clive Pearson. 

 

Fines this week 
No fine master this week – so everyone was fined to stay silent. 
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More about Desalination 
 

   
The desalination plant was built on a disused lime 
quarry site after extensive environmental impact 
studies in 2009 with the second stage being 
completed in 2012. 
The process begins at the seawater intake towers, 
where water is gravity fed to the on shore processing 
plant.  The water goes through a micro-filtration plant, 
similar to a bundle of straws made from very 
expensive membranes. Following this it goes through 
the reverse osmosis procedure to remove salt and 
particles.  Colin said the water produced by this 
process is so clean it would make us sick, so the next 
stage is where minerals are added.  

 

 

 

A by-product of the desalination process is a brine 
substance that contains the salt and particles and this is 
pumped back into the ocean.  The salinity of the water at 
this diffuser point is monitored stringently for its impact 
on marine environment. Colin pointed out that this 
testing had to occur daily because there were seasonal 
changes to the natural salinity levels off our coast. 
The desalinated water is pumped to Harvey where it 
joins the SW Integrated System, distributing drinking 
water to Perth, Mandurah and Kalgoorlie.  Colin and 
Natasha fielded a range of questions indicating the level 
of interest generated by their talk.  

Clive Pearson thanked Colin and Natasha for their very interesting presentation and 
presented them with Rotary pens. 

Reminders: 
Rotary Car Stickers are now available for $1 
 
Month Day/Date Venue  Description  
May Wed 8th Rose Hotel Keynote address 

Simon Frayne 
Business consultant (flyer at end of Bully) 

May Wed 15th Rose Hotel Dinner meeting 
May Wed 22nd  Rose Hotel Dinner meeting 
May Wed 29th  Rose hotel Dinner meeting 
May  Fri 31st TBA Sundowner  
July 24th  TBA State Governor will be visiting 
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Responsibilities  
for the next fortnight! 

 
Duties: 8 May TBA 
Host & Grace Kim Rudd  
Properties John Carey  
Properties Roger Veen  
Reception Suzin Wells  
Reception Ray Jordan  
Introduction Mike Hendry  
Thanks Jim Hill  
Ticket Sales Len Andel  
Fines Murray Connop  
Raffle Spinner Murray or Len  
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